 “Notice of Public Hearing Regarding Proposed Increases in Sewer Rates” has been mailed to all rate payers by the City of Paso Robles

Per the notice, rate payers have the right to protest these proposed rates.

The Form to Protest is included here.

How to submit your written protest to the City of Paso Robles:
(1)  Mail it to the City Clerk at 1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles, CA 93446
(2)  Drop it off in the Utility Payment Drop-Box at City Hall                                              1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles

(3)  Send it as an attachment to an email sent to the address:  CityClerk@prcity.com . This can be accomplished by filling out and signing the protest as required, and then scan it to a file for attachment to the email.

(4)  Bring it to the Public Hearing on April 20, 2021 at 6:30pm                                      at City Hall, 1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles
Please identify on the front of the envelope or on the subject line of an email for any written protest:  “Attn: Public Hearing on Sewer Rate Increases”.
Any and all protests must be received by the City prior to the close of the 
Public Hearing on April 20, 2021, which will occur when the public testimony 
on the proposed increases and adjustments is concluded.
For more information about the proposed sewer rate increases or to review the complete BWA Study, you may contact the Department of Public Works
(805) 237-3861 or visit www.pasowastewater.com.

Rules for Mailing Sewer Rate Increase Protest 2021


